
Project Update: September 2022 
 
As part of the grant, we have conducted a few awareness programmes in association 
with Tuticorin Kamaraj College, schools, and one village near Rameswaram. In 
addition, I have given a few invited talks on coral reefs at Saveetha Engineering 
college and Annamalai University.  Please find the photos attached.     
 
We are planning for one more final visit by this month's end to monitor our deployment 
tiles to see coral recruits and submit the reports. 
 

 







 


